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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that FAO develop an action plan to identify
priorities with indigenous peoples to support their participation in the 2022
International Year of Artisanal Fisheries and Aquaculture.

Comments

FAO: Planned to be started

Area of Work
Economic and Social Development, Environment


